
 
2018 Southern Ohio/Kentucky District Conference will be held 
October 19 & 20 at the Salem Church of the Brethren. The theme will be “We 
Are All One Body”. Registration is now open. You can find all registration forms 
on the District website.  
 

2018 Pre-Conference Training: This year's District pre-conference 
event will be a 4 hr teaching session entitled "The Body of Christ in Corinth 
and America" and will be led by Guest Speaker, Dan Ulrich, Wieand Profes-
sor of New Testament Studies at Bethany Seminary.  
CEUs will be granted upon request.  
 

District Board Meeting 
Our next District Board Meeting will be held September 15, 2018 at the West 
Milton Church of the Brethren.  
 

Southern Ohio Disaster Ministries Update 
Castañer, Puerto Rico - BDM has been working with the Puerto Rico district 
and its Recovery Committee to plan for long-term recovery on the island. They 
are now ready to schedule small groups of 5-7 volunteers, beginning Septem-
ber 1 through the middle of December. It is hoped that most volunteers will 
stay at least two weeks (10 working days). Our immediate need is for 3 or 4 
Construction Volunteers for September 3 – 21. The work will include working 
on volunteer housing, roof repairs (metal roofs) and general repairs. Assis-
tance is available for airfare. For more information and to volunteer, contact 
Burt Wolf at 937-287-5902 or SouthernOhioBDM@gmail.com. 
 
Lumberton, NC - Volunteers are needed for the November 4 – 10 crew in NC 
to rebuild homes flooded in October 2016. To volunteer, please contact Burt 
Wolf as listed above. 
 
Other events/dates to remember: 
Pork Festival Parking - Sept. 15 -16. Many volunteers are needed for this fund-
raising project. To volunteer for a shift, please call Burt Wolf at 937-287-5902. 
Trip to Brethren Service Center – October 22-26, 2018. Registration deadline 
is September 15, 2018. For more information contact Burt Wolf at 937-287-
5902 or SouthernOhioBDM@gmail.com. 
Hygiene Kit Assembly – Thursday, September 20, at 7:00 PM, at Mill Ridge 
Village Community Center, 1000 Mill Ridge Circle, Union.  
Sewing Bee -- Saturday, September 29 at 9:00 AM, at Greenville COB, 421 
Central Avenue. For more information contact Barb Brower at 937-336-2442. 

  
 

September 2018 
 

Biblical Tabernacle and Temples in Jerusalem 
September 14, 2018 at 7:00 PM 
The Brethren Heritage Center will be hosting Duane Rapp as he uses 
models he has built to take us on a “tour” of the biblical Wilderness Tab-
ernacle, Solomon's Temple, Herods's Temple, and Ezekiel's Temple. 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Beech Grove Church of the Brethren Hosts Fall Festival 
CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT AND ICE CREAM 
Corn Hole Tournament, Kids Games and Ice Cream- 
Beech Grove Church invites you to their corn-hole tournament followed 
by ice cream, sandwiches, and homemade pies on Saturday, September 
15. Proceeds will to toward their elevator fund. On-site tournament regis-
tration starts at 3PM, and the tournament will start at 3:30. Registration 
cost is $10.00 per person or $20.00 a team. Children’s games will be 
available throughout the day. Donations for food will be accepted. For 
more details, check the website at beechgrovecotb.com. 

 
Building on our Legacy 
BRC Gala, September 14  
This year’s theme is “Building On Our Legacy”. The BRC needs your 
help for the Gala which is a main fundraiser for the year. The evening of 
will consist of a meal, a silent auction, and a live auction. Donations of 
items that go along with the theme this year such as tools, hammers, 
ladders, and drills, etc. would be an idea. But it doesn’t have to be lim-
ited to the theme. A basket or other donation would be wonderful help to 
BRC. If you have any questions feel free to call at 937-621-4172 any 
time. Todd Reish is willing to drive to you and pick up the donation.  

 
 
For more information on what is happening in Southern Ohio as well as more 
details on these events contact your church office, the Southern Ohio 
District (sodcob@brethren.org) visit our website: www.sodcob.org. In 
addition to this publication, we also email a monthly newsletter. To re-
quest a newsletter simply email your request to the same email address. 
If you would like to add your event to either the website, this publication, 
or the monthly newsletter please email your information to sod-
cob@brethren.org before the 15th of the month.  
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